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Comments: I am very concerned that the current Foothills Landscape Project review process requires the public

to comment before sites for activities are chosen rather than allowing the public to use the established NEPA

procedures at the time site-specific locations for treatments are proposed. The ecosystems of the Southern

Appalachians are incredibly complex. Cutting trees in some areas can be relatively harmless but cutting trees in

the wrong places can have devastating effects. Please reconsider the comment process! First, indicate

specifically where you plan to conduct the various projects. Then, solicit public comments.

 

Thank you. 


